Our Ref: 009897/17

Freedom of Information Section
Nottinghamshire Police HQ
Sherwood Lodge, Arnold
Nottingham NG5 8PP

Tel: 101
Ext 800 2507

Email:
freedomofinformation@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk

Date: 12 January 2018

Dear Ms Dotto

Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)

| write in connection with your request for information which was received by this
department on 06/12/2017.

I must advise you that your request for information is being processed by the
Freedom of Information Team but there will be a delay in you receiving the
information due to a current high volume of requests and staff absences within this
department.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and please be assured that we
will endeavour to process your request at the earliest opportunity.

Should you require any further assistance, concerning this matter, please contact us
by email, quoting the reference number above.

Yours sincerely,

Disclosure Officer

NOTTINGHAMSHIRE

POLICE

PROUD TO SERVE




